Survey on Fire Impact Fees/August, 2003

The Town of Granby has been asked by the local fire district to adopt fire impact fees.   Has your town or county adopted impact fee for fire protection?  Could you share the ordinance, impact study and or IGAs by fax (970-887-9347) or email (thhale@town.granby.co.us) and answer a few questions.                                        

The following towns responded that they do NOT  have a fire impact fee.   Snowmass Village, Telluride, Breckenridge, Aspen,

Grand Lake was approached by our Fire District to allow an impact fee.  We have been negotiating with them, and have not yet completed negotiations, so all is proposed at this time. Rocky Mountain Group, Carbondale did the impact study for the fire district. 
As proposed, fee would be collected by the fire district prior to building permit approval 
There is an indemnification in the proposed IGA between the Town and District whereby the Town would be indemnified by the District in case of a challenge. 
Do you have copies of what's taken place in the Fraser Valley between East Grand Fire and towns of Winter Park and Fraser? 
Do you have or want copies of where Grand Lake Town and Fire are presently?

1) Who did your impact study?  In house or consulting firm (which one)
2) At what point do you collect the impact fee? 
a) Building permit 
b) Final Subdivision Plat 
c) point of sale (with a promissory note) 
d) combination of the above 

Mt. Crested Butte collects the fee at the point of building permit. 

3) How did you insure compliance with SB 15? 

Mt. Crested Butte   We would leave that to the Fire Protection District.  I.e., if it got challenged, we would expect the CBFPD to defend the lawsuit or ensure its compliance with SB15.  It was adopted prior to SB 15. 













